
Dancing with Parkinson’s is coming to 
Oakville this spring! 

 Dust off your dancing shoes and swing into springwith renewed 
energy, balance, coordination, and connection. 

Classes will be held between May 8th and June 26th at 
the Oakville YMCA every Tuesday from 1:00pm to 

2:00pm. 

No partner required! Everyone and every ability are invited! 
For details and registration call us: 647-217-9252 

Email: register@dancingwithparkinsons.com 
www.dancingwithparkinsons.com




